
TGEA RECEIVES DONATION  
FROM LOCAL STATE FARM AGENT 

ON MARCH 31,  
TRANSGENDER DAY OF VISIBILITY! 

Rhea	Baker	presenting	the	$200	check	to	TGEA	Clerk	and	Assistant	Treasurer,		
Kristin	“Rabbit”	Remers,	and	TGEA	Executive	Director,	Rev.	Emma	Chattin.	

	
“I am celebrating my 15 years as a small women-owned business by making 15 

$100 donations to 15 non-profits in the area, and State Farm will make a matching 
donation.  I would like to make one of those donations to TGEA.  It was super helpful 

for myself and my husband to have a place to go  
to meet other parents in similar situations.” 

 
~ Rhea Baker 

	


